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2021 COVID-19 Family Differential Payment Notice 
(September through December 2021)


Dear Parent:

You are receiving this letter because your child is enrolled in a child care program and is receiving child care assistance.

To continue to support families receiving child care assistance and child care providers impacted by COVID-19, the New Jersey Department of Human Services, Division of Family Development (DHS/DFD) has made available COVID-19 Family Differential Payments. 

Beginning September 2021 and through December 2021, your child care provider will receive a Family Differential Payment of up to $300 for children in full-time care or $150 for children in part-time care in addition to what we normally pay your child care provider.  Your child care provider will apply this payment to any additional amount you may owe, for example any co-pays, fees, or the difference between what the State pays and what your provider charges. 

Your child care provider will be sharing an acknowledgment form with you in the upcoming weeks which you will need to sign. 

If you have questions, you may contact your CCRR Agency, The Urban League of Hudson County at 201-451-8888. 
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